
 

West Central Florida Section 
Referendum Ballot 

 
 
 
To:     ARRL MEMBERS 
 
From:   David Sumner, K1ZZ, ARRL Secretary 
 
Date:   August 6, 1999 
 
Dear Member: 
 
The ARRL Secretary is in receipt of a petition by amateurs in the Southern 
Florida Section who seek the creation of a new West Central Florida Section. 
After review, the Executive Committee recommended to the Board of Directors 
that it order ballots sent to the full members in the Florida counties of 
Charlotte, DeSoto, Hardee, Highlands, Hillsborough, Manatee, Pinellas, Polk, 
and Sarasota in order to determine their opinion on the creation of a new 
West Florida Section, with the results to be reported to the Board on a 
county by county basis. The Board subsequently authorized the balloting at 
Minute 33 of its Second Meeting, July 17. Accordingly, please complete the 
form below, place it in the inner envelope provided and return the sealed 
envelope to HQ in the enclosed business reply envelope by September 15. (To 
ensure your privacy, if you wish to remain anonymous, the inner envelope 
containing your response will not be opened until all of the inner envelopes 
received from respondents have first been separated from the outer business 
reply envelopes). Your input will be presented to the ARRL Board of 
Directors for consideration. Thank you. 
 
        73, 
                                        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Sumner, K1ZZ 
Secretary                
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
    SHALL THE WEST CENTRAL FLORIDA SECTION BE CREATED IN CHARLOTTE, 
DESOTO, HARDEE, HIGHLANDS, HILLSBOROUGH, MANATEE, PINELLAS, POLK AND 
SARASOTA COUNTIES? 
 
    _____YES 
 
    _____NO 
 
Optional: 
 
Name/call: __________________________________________ 
 
Comments: 
________________________________________________________________________ 


